
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 
World Down Syndrome Day 
Although this falls on a Saturday this year we would still like to 
celebrate the day and so we are asking everyone at school to wear 
odd socks and bring a small donation in towards this charity on Friday 
20th March. 
 
Northumberland School Games 
We have a busy sporting week coming up to lead us into half term. On Wednesday we are taking a team 
of over 20 Year 5 and 6s to Ashington Leisure Centre to compete in the Sportshall Athletics competition. 
Competition will be fierce as we compete against other schools in our area – some of which are far, far 
bigger than ourselves. 
 
On Thursday we will be taking a team made up of Year 3 and 4 children to Bothal Primary School to 
compete in the partnership gymnastics competition. We’ll also be taking out two coaches from Year 5 
and 6 who have been working with the children at break times and lunch times. 
 
Good luck to all those taking part next week.  

 
Bookshop 
Our next bookshop will be on Tuesday 24th March. 
 
Diary Dates 
Friday 14th February  School closes for half term 
Monday 24th February School opens after half term 
Thursday 5th March   World Book Day 
Friday 13th March  Sport Relief 
Saturday 21st March  World Down Syndrome Day 
Tuesday 24th March  Bookshop 
Friday 27th March  Nursery Open afternoon 
    No afternoon Nursery session 
Monday 30th March  Parent/Carer Evening 
Wednesday 1st April  Parent/Carer Evening 
Friday 3rd April   Easter egg competition 
    House non-uniform day 
    No afternoon Nursery 
    School finished for Easter holidays 
Monday 20th April  School opens for summer term 
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